
Set yourself up in a quiet place where you can record with as few

distractions as possible.

Ensure that your entire upper body is visible in the video

Videos should be recorded in one take – please be sure to introduce

yourself with your name and which orchestra you are auditioning for –

either Concert Orchestra or Philharmonic Orchestra

Record your audition in whatever order you wish, just be sure that you

include all of the requirements for your instrument and orchestra (make

sure you check the requirements carefully)

File transfer, like wetransfer.com. Send your files to

mbenjafield@hpo.org

Upload your video to YouTube. Be sure to make your video unlisted, and

send the link to the video to Megan Benjafield at mbenjafield@hpo.org

We are delighted that you will submit an audition video for the 2021-2022
HPYO season.

Please read the following audition video information carefully. If you have any
questions, please reach out to HPYO manager Megan Benjafield at
mbenjafield@hpo.org

Submit your video to Megan Benjafield. You can submit your video in one of
the following ways:

1.

2.

HPYO Video Submission Instructions


